
We look forward to welcoming you 
at Vilniaus kolegija!

Greetings from VILNIAUS KOLEGIJA!

We are delighted to invite you to the 

INTERNATIONAL TEACHING WEEK 2024

DESCRIPTION:
The main aim of this event is to invite teachers from the higher education institu-

tions in different parts of the world and provide them with an opportunity to meet 
our students and staff in a different academic and cultural context! The guest teach-
ers are invited to give 8 academic hours of classes, seminars or workshops.

We are waiting for you! Our students are waiting for you!

DATES: March 4-8, 2024

PARTICIPANTS: Teachers from the 
Higher Education Institution

MORE INFORMATION: http://iw.viko.lt
REGISTRATION: 

(till January 15, 2024)

...
...

http://iw.viko.lt
https://forms.office.com/e/2X8pDp7DG4

